

June 25, 1999 Letter, Wade Greene to Ben Sanders

Citation:

"Letter, Wade Greene to Ben Sanders", June 25, 1999, Wilson Center Digital Archive, Contributed by Michal Onderco from the private papers of Benjamin Sanders. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/260407

Summary:

Rejection of support for the PPNN by the Rockefeller foundation with continued interest in future projects.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan



30 ROCKEFELLER PLAZA New York, NY 10112

ROOM 5600

(212) 649-5615

(212)649-5711 FAX

June 25, 1999

Ben Sanders
Executive Director
Programme for Promoting Nuclear Non ~ Proliferation
240 East 27th Street
New York, NY 10016

Dear Mr. Sanders,

Funds were unusually short in the last round involving arms projects. So nothing was possible for PPNN. With some longer-term shrinkage likely in arms-control and peace funding. I'm not sure in general how proliferation will fit hereafter. But I would like to keep in touch as we work this out.

Sincerely,

Wade Greene